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MAGAZINE SUBxMISSIONS: 
 
Give me a call on 0413 528 947 or email me at sslam42000@yahoo.com and I will do my best to get 
it in the next news letter. 
 
All submissions need to be into me, by close of business Wednesday after the club meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Where am I?  

The first one to email me with the 

correct answer,  will receive a 

fantastic prize! 

Just the town or place will do. 

For those of you that don’t know 

where i am, the answer and winner 

of this month will be in the next mag 

Just a hint, they will all be in QLD 

 

http://www.tcac.net.au/
http://au.mc530.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=emm.nicol@live.com.au
mailto:sslam42000@yahoo.com


 
 
 

 
Well, Deb Melrose you found me, I was at Undara Lava Tubes. she will be so 
happy with her  prize. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HILL CLIMB report 

 
Hi all, 
Just a quick report on the second round of the Mt Stuart Hillclimb that was held on the 29th of May. 
What should have been a decent field had thinned out a bit come Sunday morning with a few no 
shows. Unfortunate really because it was a good day where we managed to fit in a lunch break for the 
officials and squeezed in 8 runs for the day. A credit to the event, the way it was run and the 
competitors for not crashing or spilling their engines on the track. 
  
Result saw a few regulars take the class honours. Kim won the over 3ltr in the 180sx, Mark in the 
Clubman won >1500 and Peter won the regularity again. Unlucky to see another skyline with some 
engine dramas but I'm sure Bannan will be back when they sort it out. 
  
As for me, I can honestly say that the GTR was the best it has ever felt with the new diffs installed and 
the times it put down showed how much better the set up was. I dropped about a second and a half 
off my PB and dropped into the 45 second bracket for the first time. 
  
Thanks to Kerry and his team of champion helpers for another good day and also to Paul at Xtreme 
Motorsport for the brilliant tune in the car. 
  
Round 3 is a double header weekend which are always fun. Kart track sprints on Saturday then a 
hillclimb Sunday. A couple of out of towners that come in for the sprints have expressed some interest 

 



in doing the hillclimb so hopefully it'll be a good weekend come the end of July. Hope to see you all 
there again. 
  
Take it easy  
Coop.      

Club Meeting 

Aitkenvale Library  

14 June 2011 

Open:7.43 pm 

Attendance: Greg Wright, Emma Nicol, Geoff Nicol, Kerry Cobbing, Greg Van Dinter, Marc Fisher, 

Bruce McCarthy, Aiden Kayzroo, Ken Long,  Ken Whitby 

 

Apologies: 

Secretary: Minutes from last meeting read. 

Treasurer:   

Club Captain:  

 

Social:  

Editor:   

President:   

General: 

 Heckler should have supp regs ready by the end of the week for kirknie 

 Aiden – Townsville Car Show interest is up and running the latest effort Dean is trying to 
organise it. Proposed June Long Weekend. Aiden to keep us updated. 

 Wrightie – have been offered a club house with rent at $1 year, on a 10 year lease and then 
goes on from there, the old croquet club house. Needs some work done to it. The papers will 
be signed within the next month, then a working bee will be held to fix it up and meetings 
will be held there from then on. 

 Heckler – need to contact the motorcycle club to dig a hole for the water pump. 

 Goof – Sam has painted the truck and we have purchased a water pump for the back if it, a 
big thanks to Sam for going and fixing the truck up for us. 

 Heckler – Should be able to use the truck upcoming event which will save us about $600 

 Wrightie – RSCA have bollards on sale they are $10 cheaper then what they are, can we 
purchase additional bollards – Ken – How many? Kerry – we need about 12 at the moment – 
Seconded – Passed 

 Heckler – did anyone else receive a phone call from Boxhead the other night, Steve Robinson 
has offered us some land up in the Upper Ross about 100 acres, is willing to do a deal with 
the club, the neighbour has moved that was the problem has moved, we need to investigate 
it more before making the decision.  

 Heckler – Townsville City Council has just laid bitumen over Lou Lister Park, can we approach 
the right people to see if we can use it for events. Wrightie – will have to run restrictions  

 Goof – Kirknie we need to sort out a lot of details, will be heading down Sunday to have a 
look, we are just doing a quick trip only have access to one side of the river so far, we can 



get 50k. We need to know where headquarters, toilets, accommodation, officials, radio and 
food. Radios are organised we have booked them for that week. There are two places that 
will offer food the Rotary and The Scouts are able to do catering we just need to know if 
they are willing to travel that far out. The ambulances about $1600. Richard has seen the 
hire company down there to book 3 or 4 toilets to be safe. Decision Held 

 Heckler and Wrightie – our website will be getting shut down and will be going to Cairns to 
see Sam about getting a new website created. 

 Khanacross this weekend at Charters Towers. 

 Heckler – The charters towers motorcycle club has requested we flag marchell out 
September, please let us know asap 

 Next meeting is at Rebels Soccer Club on Thuringowa Drive at 730pm. 
Closed: 8.30pm 

KHANACROSS RESULTS FROM CHARTERS TOWERS 

 

Pos Class No. Driver Saturday Sunday Total 

1 D 3 Sam 08:56.28 09:57.28 18:53.56 

2 C 1 Bruce 09:28.07 10:37.60 20:05.67 

3 B 5 Alex 09:29.08 10:44.03 20:13.11 

4 D 9 Marc 10:09.89 11:47.24 21:57.13 

5 A 4 Lawerence 10:50.22 11:46.93 22:37.15 

6 B 7 Paul 10:48.27 11:58.17 22:46.44 

7 A 8 Scott 10:52.30 12:05.76 22:58.06 

8 B 2 Steve 09:24.75 02:43.03 12:07.78 

9 B 6 Ben 10:21.53 03:03.05 13:24.58 

10 B 10 Geoff   13:19.16 13:19.16 

 

PRESIDENTS WAFFLE 

Well  here we are for another month, a great deal has happened since the last report. I have had a 

reply from the Townsville City Council in regards to my tenders for a club house. I am happy to say 

that the club now has it’s own club house. It is over in Tully Street South Townsville. Look out for 

further notices as to when we will be moving in. At present it does not look much but it great 

potential. We have a ten year lease on it and from that point unless we do something very wrong we 

will have it for life. 

We also have our  water truck up and running, which means we do not have to hire a truck any 

more. It had it’s first run on the week-end and did the job with ease. The club has to a BIG THANK 

YOU to all the work that Sam has put in to it. A job well  done. A photo of our new shirts will be sent 

out to all current members soon , it will have the price of them with it, so if you want one just follow 

the contact details and put your order in. They will only be done in lots of 20 so be quick. 

The Kanacross on the week-end had very few people at it. The members that were there had a ball, 

20 runs for the week-end. We plan to have another one the 1st august so put it in your diary and 



make a effort to be there. That’s enough for this month. Remember the next meeting is at Rebels 

Socer Hall Thuringowa Drive. 

See you there.  

Joke of the month 

Kate Middleton asked the Queen for advice on marriage and a long relationship...   

she replied "wear a seatbelt and don't piss me off!"        

A man approaches a young woman in a shop. He says I can’t find my wife, can I 

talk to you for a few  minutes?   

The woman says sure but do you have any idea where your wife is?                          
                      

Not a clue he says but whenever I talk to a woman with t!ts like yours she appears 
out of nowhere!    

 

 

 

2011 Calendar 

 

 

8
th

 – 10
th

 July – V8’s 

30
th

 31
st
 July – Khanacross 

13
th

 14
th

 August QRC Kirknee 

27
th

 28
th

 August – Khanacross 

24
th

 25
th

 September – Rally Sprint 

15
th

 16
th

 October – Khanacross 

12
th

 13
th

 November – Khanacross 

3rd December – Christmas Party  



Heckler 

 

FOR SALE 

 

Mitsubishi Gallant VR4 2lt turbo, awd, rego, half cage, race seats and harness, 

terra trip, adjustable suspension, $5000.00 phone Murray 0413 528 947 
 
 
 
 
 

1982 Mazda Familia 
Black with red trim 
Group A spec turbo 

Roll cage and Harness 
Qld registration til Dec 2010 

CAMS logbook 
Homologation papers 

Number of spare tyres and papers 
 

$5,500 call Heckler 0417 614 663 
 

1985 Mazda Familia   1987 Mazda Familia 
 White    blue and yellow 
 Roll Cage Harness  chrome roll cage 
 Group A Spec Turbo  Murray Coote built 

Log Book     log book, but not going 
Spare tyres and Parts 

$7,500 for both 
Contact Heckler 0417 614 663 

 
 

DON’T    BE    A    STRANGER 

COME TO THE CLUB MEETING 
THE NEXT CLUB MEETING WILL BE  JUL 2011 

YOU WILL BE NOTIFIED OF WHERE AND WHEN 



 
 

Thanks to our 
 Regular sponsors: 

 
               
 

             

         

    

LivingStone Automotive 
Consultancy 
Vehicle Certifying/Engineering 
Race Car Preparation and Development 

 
Lindsay Stone B.E. (Mech) 

36 Coates St. MT LOUISA 
TOWNSVILLE 4814 
Ph 4774 8807 Fax 4774 8990 
email: lkstone@aapt.net.au 

 

Contact Col Brierly for all your First 
Aid Supplies 0428 731 584 

 

mailto:lkstone@aapt.net.au


 

 

Yours in motorsport               Murray      -_- 


